Lindisfarne Methodist Parish
Pink Sheet – 6th June 2021
Your Parish Council met on the 25th May 2021.  The following items were discussed:  
· Currently we are in the middle of looking for a new presbyter (stationing).  We have sent our Parish profile away and now await the Presbyters’ profiles which should arrive soon.  The Parish Council will examine them and discuss which ones seem most suited.  
· Peter has developed a four-week winter Bible study which can be done by either in a group or individually.  Peter will advise us how to get involved.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]At the end of March, (end of the third quarter), our budget is looking healthier than expected - approximately $18,000 ahead of budget.  
· The heating system within our Centre is working better than previously.  Please note, the temperature in the foyer/lounge is lower than in the auditorium.  
· If you come to/from church in the van, you may/may have noticed that the van has been off the road for a week or so.  This is due to maintenance.  
· The policy on placing walking-frames during services has been revised.  Please shift the chair in front of the person (if a chair is there), put the chair in a safe out-of-the-way place and put the individual’s walking-frame where the chair had been so in the case of an emergency, this equipment is by the person who needs it.  
· Those people giving out communion will still use hand-sanitizer before they hand the bread and wine to parishioners.  
· Darren Weston is now looking after our Church website so if you have anything you wish to put on the website or revise what you have on it, please contact Darren.  
· Remember our mid-winter dinner is on the 12th June 2021.  
Next parish council meeting will be on Tuesday, 27th July 2021.  
